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DECEMBE R  1 - 3 1  

PERMIT WINDOW  

The window to submit permit 
applications will be open until 
December 31st. All non-ALPS 
permits will be revoked and 
families must reapply online 
for the 2019-20 school year.  

 

DECEMBE R  7  
ALPS TESTING APPLICATIONS 

See the office for a packet of 
information and application if 
you don’t already have one. 
Applications are due to the 
district office by December 7th.  

 

DECEMBE R  2 4 - J A N 1  

NO SCHOOL 
Have fun on your Winter 
Break! 

 

The first grade Christmas program is always a hit!   

 A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE! 
The Jordan Education Foundation provides grant opportunities 
for teachers as well as service opportunities for families in our 
district. The foundation provides funding for the Principal’s 
Pantry at each school, Thanksgiving dinners for families in our 
district and classroom grants to teachers! The foundation is 
crucial to the success of our district! The annual Christmas for 
Kids event is a wonderful way to support students in our district. 
If you would like to donate or help on the day of this event, 
please visit www.jefchristmasforkids.org.  

 

5th Annual

for Kids!
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UKELELES 

We are so lucky to have two teachers at our school to teach the 
ARTS to our students every week! Our school was the recipient 
of the Beverly Taylor Sorenson Arts Learning Program Grant 
which allows us to provide this opportunity to students.  

Our wonderful music teacher, Mrs. Worthen, has noticed an 
interest from parents to purchase a ukulele for students to 
practice on at home. If you are interested in purchasing one, 
please fill out the attached form (scroll down) and return 
payment and the order form to the office as soon as possible. 
Questions? Contact Mrs. Worthen 
at jennifer.worthen@jordandistrict.org. 

 

 
DECEMBER 1-31 

Online permit window open. Check your email for instructions from the district on how to apply. 
Remember that this is not based on a first come, first served basis. All applications submitted during 
this window will be considered. Please see the permit priorities document at 
boundary.jordandistrict.org for permitting priorities set forth by the School Board.  

DECEMBER 6 

Band and choir concert at 6:00 PM. 

DECEMBER 24-JAN 1 

No school! Have fun on your winter break! 

JANUARY 8 

Second online permit window opens.  

JANUARY 14 AND 21 

No School! Only teachers attend on January 14th for a district professional development day. There is 
also no school on January 21st for Civil Rights Day.  

 

 

 

 

Did you know that two of our teachers are members of 
the South Jordan Choral Arts? Miss Fiso and Miss 

Palmer both recently had the opportunity to perform at 
Carnegie Hall in New York! They also performed at 
Bingham High School as members of the Sounds of 

the Season choir. We are so lucky to have these 
wonderful performers at our school!  

Notice for parents of 
students in the JRE choir: 
In order to receive updates 
and reminders about choir, 

please text @73abged to 
81010. 
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Need a Christmas Gift Idea?  

Get your student a ukulele! 
 

All 5th and 6th grade students are currently learning how to play ukulele. Several parents have asked 
where they can get one and for how much. We worked out a deal with Riverton Music to place a bulk 
order and can get the same ukuleles we’re using at school for a great deal! Any grade can order 
(teachers, too)! All ukuleles are Kohala brand and are $35. If you place your order by December 7th, 
we can guarantee Christmas delivery (by Dec 21st). If the order is placed after December 7th, they 
should come in by the first couple of weeks of January. ALL orders are due by Friday Dec 21st.  

 

 

Student 
Name:___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent 
Name:___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent 
Email:___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Phone 
Number:____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Is this a Christmas present? (Should we make sure we don’t tell your student?) 

 

Yes:______________________ No:______________________ 

 

How many ukuleles would you like? 
______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please make check payable for $35 per ukulele to Jordan Ridge Elementary School and write in the 
note line that it is for an ukulele. Turn in check and order form to the front office.  

 


